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Laurence Ackrill 
Haringey Council 
River Park House,  
255 High Road,  
Wood Green,  
London  
N22 8HQ 
 

Our Ref:   2018/1931/P 

 Your Ref:  
Please ask for: John Diver 
Telephone: 020 7974 6368 
 
4 June 2018 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
The Mills Centre and Pre-Prep School 
5-7 Bishopswood Road 
N6 4PP 
 
 
Proposal: 
Removal of railings and walls, new retaining dwarf walls and new railings  
Drawing Nos: letter from LB Haringey ref HGY/2018/1224 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
  
 

Informative(s): 
 
1  Reason for no objection- 

 
Given the scale and design of development and the significant distance from the 
Borough boundary along Hampstead Lane, it is considered that the proposal would 
not have any negative impact upon the character and appearance of the 
streetscene and conservation area within Camden nor upon the amenity of 
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Camden residents by virtue of noise, outlook, light or privacy. The proposed 
development would not necessitate any significant construction traffic which might 
impact upon Camden's highways network or cause harm to local residents.  
 
On the basis of the submitted information, no objection is raised to the 
development.  
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 


